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Thirty years of inaction is an indication that the DEP has failed to protect the environment. It
is reasonable and indisputable that East Whiteland has waited longer than they should have.

Remediation and maintenance of a healing Green Space is essential.
Nothing less than this is remotely acceptable.
Susan Britton Seyler

5209 Shannon Ct,
Chester Springs, PA 19425



